
 
NOTICE: In compliance with Act 256 of the 2019 Louisiana Legislature, the Board gives public notice that any information submitted to the 
Board may become public record unless specifically exempted by the Public Records Law, R.S. 44:1 et seq. 

Louisiana Board of Pharmacy 

3388 Brentwood Drive  
Baton Rouge, Louisiana  70809-1700 

Telephone 225.925.6496 ~ E-mail: info@pharmacy.la.gov  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing has been ordered and called for 
9:00 a.m. on Friday, August 26, 2022 at the Board office, for the purpose to wit: 
 

A G E N D A 
Revised 07-07-2022 

 
1. Call to Order 
 
2. Appearances 
 
3. Solicitation of Comments & Testimony on Proposed Rule Changes 

 
A.   Regulatory Project 2022-06 ~ Nonresident Pharmacies 
 
B.       Regulatory Project 2022-07 ~ Licensing Dependents of Healthcare   

               Professionals Relocating to Louisiana 
 

C.    Regulatory Project 2022-08 ~ Transfer of Prescription Information 
 

D.      Regulatory Project 2022-09 ~ Partial Fills of CDS Prescriptions 
 
E.      Regulatory Project 2022-10 ~ Compounding 

 
4.  Opportunity for Public Comment 
 
5. Adjourn 
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